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April 24t 2017

Adam Kinsey

Verigo

747 SW 2" Ave
IMB# 28, Suite 227
Gainesville, FL 32601

RE: Verigo® Acceptance

Dear Mr. Kinsey,

This letter is to inform you that effective April 24th, 2017, Nippon Cargo Airlines
(NCA) will allow cargo shipments containing the Verigo® Pod devices. NCA, in
accordance with FAA AC 91.21-1C, has reviewed the technical data and
supporting documentation supplied by Verigo regarding the Verigo Pod devices,
and find the data acceptable to us.

Verigo customers must include the following on their Master Airway Bill when
using Verigo dataloggers on NCA:

1. Radio transmission device contained in this shipment complies with all
requirements of RTCA DO-160 and relevant law and regulation.

2. Any data recorded or transmitted by environmental data logger or tracking
device shall not be deemed as a conclusive supporting evidence of concealed
damage to the shipment.

We look forward to working with you and Verigo®. Please feel free to contact our
team at this email address (amrfgkz@nca.aero) should you have any questions.

Sincerely,
>

%,,_/-



